
Confidential Employees 
A Confidential Employee is not a Responsible Employee and is not required to report incidents of sexual misconduct 
to the college’s Title IX Coordinator if confidentiality is requested by the student. Campus counselors are not 
considered as Confidential Employees. While campus counselors do not have to report Personally Identifiable 
Information (PPI) such as victim’s name, general information, such as nature, date time, and general location of the 
incident must be reported. 
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